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MEMO 
 
 
 
 
To: Mike Riggle 
 
Fr: Karen Geddeis 
 
Re: Students and Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: January 19, 2016 
 
 
 
At the meeting on January 25, we will recognize tennis coach Larry Faulkner for being named 
the National High School Boys Tennis Coach of the Year by the National Federation of State 
High School Associations (NFHS). 
 
Faulkner was selected as winner from a national roster of top coaches after being named the 
Illinois Coach of the Year by IHSA. He was nominated based on the results of the 2014-15 
season, career success, sportsmanship and contributions to the sport. Faulkner has been coaching 
high school tennis for 45 years and was inducted into the Illinois High School Tennis Coaches 
Association Hall of Fame in 2006. He started his career with the Glenbrooks in 1972 and also 
coaches freshmen girls tennis at GBN. 
 
Faulkner and athletic director Steve Rockrohr were invited to the meeting for formal recognition. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


